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Dear Council Members, 
	I am writing in support of Council Resolution 20-0231R: "Bringing Back Victory Gardens". My name is Camron Richardson and I'm a student at Green Street Academy. I work with the construction and design management program during the school year and work with the youth works program during the summer where we come up with plans to make the community more healthy and cleaner by being “Community Farmers” since we cannot be onsite at our school farm this year. Bringing Back Victory Gardens for the purpose of increasing community gardens within our neighborhoods in order to offset COVID-19 and its ancillary effects will make our communities healthier, more sustainable, as well as more self reliant. This can help with low food supply and Victory Gardens can also help to encourage people to grow their own fruits and vegetables. I support Council Resolution 20-0231R.

Thank you,
	Camron Richardson
	Green Street Academy 
	7/31/2020
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